
NOTE TO AMES AUDUBON MEMBERS: 

Monday night, February 14, is the last Audubon Wildlife Film 

for the 1971 - 1972 season. The enclosed program has all the 

information. Ticket prices at the door are 1.50 for adults and 

1.00 for children under 12. If you are tired of the type of film 

that is represented as a "Wildlife Film" and turns out to be 

nothing more or less thah another very poorly done hunting film, 

then round up some neighbors and bring them to our film tonight. 

We deliver what we promise; wholesome, educational entertainment 

for the whole family. A film of the tyne mentioned above is 

playing the Ames theaters now and the television advertisements 

urge us to "Come see the world's largest bear." What they should 

have said is "Come see us shoot the world's largest bear and a few 

assorted sheep also," 

The National Audubon Society has no quarrel with hunters but 

the sort of wildlife film fraud peretrated by an increasing 

number of irresponsible individuals in recent years cannot help 

but hurt the Audubon Wildlife Film series and the message it 

conveys. Fill a couple of cars with friends and neighbors and 

bring them to see OUR film tonight. They won't be disappointed. 
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Please turn in all money from season tickets sold for this 

years film series at the door Monday night or mail to our 

treasurer; Lois Carr, 619-8th St., Ames, Iowa within the week. 

Thanks for your cooperation. 




